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Things have a real roll on here at the Fifth Estate and believe it or not wemay have the next issue to you in about
six weeks. We had several articles left over from this issue and already have an anti-nuke special in mind for the
next. Also, look for an announcement of an anti-nuke conference to be held at the Grinning Duck. Final note: Did
Canadian subscribers receive our last issue dated July? If not, write us and we’ll send it out.
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